
November 14,1998 

Rhonda Hicks 
Florida Public Servii Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee. FL 323990885 

Dear MIS. Hicks, 

In response to telephone conversations we had during the week of Nov. 9 - 13,1998, I am 
sending this letter authorizing the Florida Public Service Commission to exceed the 15 
month legislative time limit for staff assisted rate cases. 4s 

Endoaed with this letter are the materials that you requested. SpecmCally, pnntouts 
of the 1997 spreedsheet I used to calculate the sewer billings for the traiir park. Please 
understand that the way this spreadsheet works is that I enter a number, which represents 
the number of gallons used in the second through forth columns. The spreadsheet then 
does a lookup and inserts the corresponding Pasco County water charge into columns five 
through seven. Column eight then does a summation of columns five though seven. 
Finally, column nine multiplies the value in column eight by 75% to derive our sewer 
charges. A printout of the Pesco County water rates lookup table has also been provided. 

I have also excluded a diskette wrth a copy of this spreadsheet. The file name is 
97SEWER.XLS and is a MicFoSoff Excel file. It should easily be converted to a Louts 
spreadsheet if necessary. C i i  said that they would need the Pasco County U t i l i  water 
billing sheets for Jan, Feb, and Mar. of 97 and I asked Dad to call them and request they 
send us copies. As soon as those are available, I will have them forwarded to you 

Please send copies of this infcmatm . n to Cissy. If you have any questions, please 
callmeat(715)815-3111. 

Sincerely, 

Paul Hoffer 
Accountant 


